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Boy Scout Troop 201 

Minutes of Committee Meeting 08/23/2022 
Meeting Held Virtually Via Zoom 

 
I. Opening of Meeting: Pledge of Allegiance 

 
In attendance: 
Kenneth Chao, Danny Chen, Jeff Helgeson, Stephanie Helgeson, Chris Joneleit, Mike Keating, Danny Kim, Nick 
Koutsoftas, David Martin, Richard Martin, Monica Pavlidis 
 
II. Reading of Reports: 

This was a general preparation meeting to discuss the 2022-2023 activities calendar, dues and succession planning for 
Troop 201. 

A. Calendar Review: a few changes and additions were made to the calendar and it will be presented to the scout 
leadership group at the 8/29 Green Bar meeting for further review and comments.  The following changes 
were tentatively made: 

● 10/3 awards to be distributed at meeting (potentially Green Bar before or after) - Location: Am. 
Legion or Albertson Firehouse (backup) 

● 10/31 meeting overlaps with Halloween - decision to keep or cancel meeting to be made by Greenbar 
● November Harriman trip - to be confirmed with Green Bar if keeping or modifying 
● 12/12 Green Bar Meeting 
● 1/7 or 1/8 for ECOH 
● 1/13 weekend trip to Minsi 
● 3/21 sell Pancake Breakfast tickets at elementary schools 
● Switch Green Bar and Regular Meeting between 3/13 and 3/20 
● 4/2 raise with Green Bar on potentially making a shotgun trip 
● Switch Green Bar and Regular Meeting between 4/3 and 4/17 
● 5/6 raise with Green Bar on potentially switching from shotgun trip to archery 
● Switch Green Bar and Regular Meeting between 5/15 and 5/22 
● 6/5 Regular Meeting - finalize summer camp details 
● 6/12 End of year picnic and game with parents 

 
B. Dues: National increases some dues for this year 

● Dues went from $114 to $125 for returning scouts 
● Recharter fee from $75 - $100 
● Adult leader fee stayed at $45 
● The committee decided to absorb the increase of fees and continue our Troop Membership dues as 

they are. 
 

C. Succession Planning 
● Mr. Joneleit’s position as Troop Master will be open in January. Any volunteers to take over please let 

him know. 
● Mr. Joneleit will transition to Committee Chair in January as Mr. Kim steps down. 
● Looking for more parents to help out on trips and in committee positions.  They would just need to 

complete the scout safety training online course.  Please let us know if you can help. 

 
Log on to the troop website at www.troop201ny.com for updates on the troop calendar and activities, and photos from 
recent events. Log on to the council web site at www.trcbsa.org for links to adult training, and information on 
programs offered by Shelter Rock District and the Theodore Roosevelt Council. 


